With FDA’s last submission of the ICR to extend OMB approval for three years we mistakenly added a part 2 IC.  The part 2 IC subtracted the total burden hours requested (4,252) rather than added them to the approval.
Therefore, we are requesting that the total burden hours for 0910-0497 of 4,252 be added back into the approval.

